
                                                       September 2013

Dear Cannon Beach Family,

We want to say thank you for your recent gift (August 2013) toward our support and for your investment in and
through us.  

Please keep us in your prayers! Please see our latest August 
updates on the PCUSA World Mission website:
http://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/missionconnections/fujii-leith-and-carol/ 

We are thankful to be connected to you!  Thank you for shining brightly in the Cannon Beach Community and beyond!

Love,

Leith and Carol Fujii
PCUSA mission co-workers, Thailand
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